
 

 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 

Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 
  

 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 

Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 

Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 

be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 

 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 

Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 

 

             MEETING DATES 2017 
    

15th March,19th May 21st  
 June,19th July,16th August 

20th Sep,18th Oct,15th Nov,20th Dec 

mailto:force7v@hotmail.com


 

 

 

Our President P.O.B is away on Holidays with his family, so I am pleased to give our 

members a report on his behalf. 

Well I hope that all of our members & their families had a great Christmas & a Happy 

safe New Year. 

I hope that none of our country members have been in the areas of the devastating 

Bushfires that have been raging throughout N.S.W. 

Our next event will be to visit the Gosford Car Museum on Sunday the 12th March. 

Many thanks to Hal Moloney for organising this event. I have been told that it’s the 

largest car museum in Australia, so this event is a must!!! 

Some good news the R.M.S has now approved the Modified vehicles at long last.  

The cost are similar to the standard Historic rego. 

The Christmas party was a great night thanks to all those who came along.  

Hope to see you all at the next meeting                                          Kevin Ward 

Any members wishing to attend the 2017 Shannon’s Eastern Creek Event & also The 

Association Of British Car Club’s Display to be held at King’s School 2017 must order 
& pay for their tickets at our first club meeting in 2017. 

Thanks to Kevin Myers for Photo’s of the Yamba Hot Rod Show 

Thanks to Hal for his contributions & his organisation to Gosford Car Museum 
 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.motorsportretro.com/wp-content/uploads/2009/08/Shannons-logo-small.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.motorsportretro.com/2009/08/2009-shannons-eastern-creek-classic/&usg=__P2vts411PVktvThz1BjxCeW1QYE=&h=485&w=660&


 

 

Congratulations to Peter & Pauline O’Brien on the birth of their Grandson  

Jack Peter O’Brien born 13th February 2017 weighing in at 2.4 kgs  
Surprising everyone 3 weeks early but doing very well. 

 
 

 

A Big Welcome to our newest Members Robert & Megan Grimson with their  

1965 Ford  Mustang convertible, who we will hopefully see soon on the road  
attending one of our upcoming outings. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                                            
 

Editorial:  

 

Another very interesting couple of months with a trip to the Car museum in 

Quirindi which is basically a Holden – Peter Brock museum. Have added a 

photo from the museum with the only non Holden there, yes a Vanguard. 

A call from Tim Bentley from Saratoga who was looking for a P76 was di-

rected by me to Dennis Trigg as we both were aware of an Aspen Targa for 

sale in Toronto. Tim is the proud new owner. There seems to be a renewed 

interest in the P76 with more cars for sale being unearthed.  

New Zealand: 

Checking some old documents I found a letter informing me of who the New Zealand Motor Company rec-

ords were passed onto. Rob Jones was able to chase up the information but did not find the records unfortu-

nately.                              

Hunter Members: 

Craig Anderson now has his Crystal White Executive on the road with a 

new set of mag wheels. Craig also has a nicely restored Falcon Panel Van 

and a Triumph TR7 restoration to keep him busy. Two more cars from the 

Hunter will be going on club plates shortly to allow members to make better 

use of their P76’s  

From the archives: 

                          
 

 

Part of the body mark up sheets for the Station Wagon tested in Queensland and central NSW. Following 

this Mark Up this wagon (524) was crushed. Joe Green’s Wagon is (525).  Do members remember the NT 

Club run by Barry Levarde. 

Does the number 76 stand out for members, while in Quirind I noticed that the Commercial Bank opened 

in 1876 and stayed open for 76 years. What are members recollections of 76 

Hunter Valley News 



 

 

 

3-13 Stockyard Pl, West Gosford NSW 2250  

 

 

gosfordclassiccarmuseum.com.au  

MEETING ON SITE AT THE MUSEUM AT 10AM 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=t&rct=j&url=%2Furl%3Fsa%3Dt%26rct%3Dj%26url%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.gosfordclassiccarmuseum.com.au%252F%26source%3Dmaps%26cd%3D1%26usg%3DAFQjCNEAE-fe_DVeBKPm5p8SaJKy5BnjDw%26ved%3D1t%253A3443%252Cp%253A2Le7WM2xHIuD0wLP3LGIDw&


 

 

 After parking please come to front entry/Visitor Services 

Meeting at the museum at 10am please be there on time as we are going through as 

a group & there a lot of other clubs going through plus some general public. 

                             10am sharp 

Gosford Classic Car Museum was born out of a 

passion for the artistry of automobiles.  
 

Covering an expanse of more than 11,000 
square metres, the museum began accumulat-

ing classic vehicles in June 2015.  



 

 

  
BMC-LEYLAND AUSTRALIA HERITAGE GROUP Inc. 

  

ADVANCE NOTICE OF A NEW SOCIAL EVENT 

MOVIE AFTERNOON – SATURDAY 6TH MAY 2017, 1.00PM 
 

Limited seating will be available for our showing of THE CARMAKERS 
 

VENUE:  Ryde Eastwood Leagues Club – 117 Ryedale Rd, West Ryde - Willandra 

Room  
 

Our Master of Ceremonies, Will Hagon, will introduce the Movie’s Director, Terry Ohlsson, who will 

give us an insight into the making of the movie and hopefully we will also have some members of the 

cast in attendance.  The movie will be followed by Afternoon Tea. 
 

 

             
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------------- 

 

 

PAYMENT FOR HERITAGE GROUP MOVIE AFTERNOON 
 

When your booking has been confirmed by Kay on the phone, payment should then be 
arranged by either: 

By Cheque, Please forward this section with your payment of $15.00 P.P. to: 
Kay De Luca, 7 Savoy Court, West Pennant Hills 2125  

(Cheques payable to BMC Leyland Aust. Heritage Group Inc) 
 

By EFT:  Payment to: 

A/c No.131 434 941   St George Bank BSB 112-879 AND  
         Email your bank receipt together with this form to:  

Kay at – tonkay@optusnet.com.au 
 

 

NAME/S:………………………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………(For Name Tags) 

    …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CONTACT PHONE NO:…………………………… 

 

  

Bookings won’t be taken until 27th February  
when Kay returns home from a stay in Hospital.  

After that date, please call Kay on 02 8812 2479 or 
0410 688 886 to book your seats,  
then pay as per instructions below. 



 

 

1st April  Harry Café Wheels Tempe 8.00pm 

9th April  Mittagong/Berrima Run Ring Troy 

1st Sunday of every month   

 
Royal National Park to Stanwell Tops down 
south  Wollongong ,Bowral Southern Highlands 

  

Cavilino Cars & coffee Corner Mona 
Vale RD & McCarrs Creek Road Terry  
Hills & Cruise 1st Sunday of Every Month 

1st May National Motoring Heritage Day 

6th May  BMC Leyland Heritage Group Movie Day 

August  Shannon’s Eastern Creek 

August    kings School British Display Day  

  

  

  

Sun 12th March Gosford Car Museum 

19th March  Royal National Park ,Stanwell Tops, Wollongong 

11th March  Tea Gardens hawks Nest Show & Shine 

26th March Shell Harbour  Run 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.motorsportretro.com/wp-content/uploads/2009/08/Shannons-logo-small.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.motorsportretro.com/2009/08/2009-shannons-eastern-creek-classic/&usg=__P2vts411PVktvThz1BjxCeW1QYE=&h=485&w=660&


 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary Institute on  

Wednesday 17th December 2016 

 

 

Peter O’Brien opened the meeting at 8.10pm.  Members in attendance as per the attendance book. 

 

Apologies    Ross Rickard 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 

Moved  Troy Green  Seconded John Dali 

 

Business arising from minutes Nil 

 

Income 

Spare parts                        $ 35,00 

Total                                                 $ 35.00 

Outgoings 

 

                                        

Hall rent & Australia Post                $ 121.10 

Total                                                 $  121.10 

 

Bank Statement No. 272 dated 30.11.16 balance $4429.66 

Treasurers Report 

Moved              Bev Lyon’s                           Seconded Terry Rout 

 

Correspondence In 

WestWords ,Sa Club, C,M.C Registration Form 

NZ P76 Newsletter  

 

Correspondence Out 

 

Nil 

 

Moved  John Dali                               Seconded Terry Rout 

 

General Business 

Tony talked about the modified Scheme C.M.C Forum 21/1/2017 

 

Meeting Closed at 8.25 pm 

followed by supper 



 

         15th March                        Club room Meeting                      Be There 

If you would like the magazine emailed 
to You in full colour  instead of snail 
mail CONTACT US force7v@hotmail.com 

 
www.leylandp76.org.au 


